BOER
TOY DRIVE

During Senior Night on October 25", the Football
Parents Club is collecting New, Unwrapped Toys to be
Donated to Palmerton CACPAC for the Holidays.

99% of these Toys will Stay in the
Palmerton Community.

Donation Bins will be set up at the Ticket Booth.

Thank You for your Support!!!



